
Attachment 4 

From: jo rom <jsrtr@hotmail.com> 

Date: December 11, 2015 at 10:12:04 AM PST 

To: Jennie Tucker <jennie.tucker@morganhill.ca.gov> 

Cc: Loren Burks <lorenburks@rocketmail.com> 

Subject: RE: More Information on Sculpture 

Goodmorning Jennie. I had the opportunity to pass by the Civic Center on Monday, Dec. 7th and 

found it to be a nice place but not a good place for Tara's Statue. I felt it lacked an intimate feel 

as should be for this kind of memorial to a fallen child by violence, in Morgan Hill. I still am of 

the opinion that Tara's Statue should be by the front doors to the Cultural Center. Reasons: One it 

would be more visible and better protected from vandalism and it would be free from moisture as 

that would eventually turn the bronze a bit green from lack of overhead protection. (There will 

be a cleaning committee). Also, I would deem it a safe place because of lighting and parking for 

people wanting to visit or see the statue, (we have over 8,000 followers on facebook) and, it's 

within walking distance to downtown. Since the City has not donated but given consent to Tara's 

memorial, I think I should retain a say as to where the Statue would both benefit the Community 

and the City, of course. Sincerely, Joseph Romero                                                                           
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